
L9GA ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES 
September 21, 2023 
 

Meeting was called to order by Lisa Oswald. 
 

Election 
Presentation of 2024 officers by Marianne Gardner 

President-Marilee Dalbey 
Vice President- Mary Ryan 

Secretary-Eileen Holiday 
Treasurer-Susan Painter 

Games Coordinator- Marge Young 
Ex Officio- Lisa Oswald 

 

A vote was taken and passed unanimously. 
 

First Tee 
Mimi Krupp giving the report, thanked us all for the support L9 ladies had 

given her. 
 

She and Fran Kambour collected 11,460 balls with all our help along with 
clubs, bags, shoes, etc.  She introduced John Parker, coordinator for First 

Tee of Savannah.  They have 13,000 young adults participating in the 
Savannah area.  Several have been to the Landings to play and learn golf 

rules etiquette and the right way to play the game as well as life.  A great 
organization. 

 
Kids Cafe 

Marilee Dalbey encouraged everyone to sign up for our yearly tournament in 

October.  All proceeds, entry as well as mulligans, go directly to Kids Cafe. 
 

Our Wine Party has been moved to Monday October 23,2023.  It will be 
hosted in the lobby of Merrill Lynch in the Village.  Entertainment will be 

presented by our own M. J. Walden.  If you have items for gift boxes to be 
auctioned off, please get it to Marilee.  Also bottles of wine and appetizer 

trays would be most welcome.  Time is 5:30 to 7:00pm.   
 

L9 is now on Facebook, please check it out.  Address is: Landings_L9GA. 
 

Lisa Oswald closed the meeting in due form. 
 

Submitted by the Secretary 
Jody Freeman 
 


